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Abstract 
RWE npower supports the above modification proposal and welcomes National Grid's 
constructive engagement with shippers on this issue. 

We believe it will further the relevant objective of the UNC to promote efficient and economic 
operation of the system as it will provide for greater co-ordiantion of the maintenance 
programmes of end user plant and National Grid's pipeline system. 

We also believe it will prevent preferential or discriminatory arrangements by ensuring all 
parties are made aware of details of National Grid's online inspection programme at the same 
time. 

 
 
 


